
 

 

 

 

Curriculum in the Community is something we are very passionate about at St. Aloysius School, and 

we are proud that as a school we are able to play a key role in the life of our local community.  Each 

year, organised by the school, we host a Grandparent’s Party where the families can nominate their 

relatives or parishioners. We have strong links with the Catholic Church and strengthen these links 

year on year. 

  

We take every opportunity as a school, to work closely with local businesses and charities resulting in 

some very unique and exciting learning opportunities for our children. We support venues in Hebburn 

and sing at as many local events that we can.  On a wider scale; we have participated in Dance and 

Music events at the Customs House. We also take part in many whole school events such as 

fundraising for local and global charities, local competitions and campaigns.  

  

As a school we are always looking to further our connections in our local area so please do get in touch 

if you feel you have anything you can offer.  
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